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• There are 308 meters in service. 2 new turn on this month.
• The Town Highway made me a box to cover the pipe that is used to drain 
the bottom of the tank. It is made to last and the Department of Health 
should like it once they see it. 
• The monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the bacteriological 
requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 5-1.5 of the 
State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225. This test was taken at 181 
North Main Street.
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• We have redone most of the S-O-P and updated most or all safety guide 
lines to match what the town has as the highway barn. 
• I did Fire Hydrant flushing. It went good with just one fire Hydrant 
needing to be fixed.
• PFOA’s – Will the Town ok me to do this test to show that the Salem Water 
Department is clean of it. The cost is $650 per site. I can do either 1 mixed 
or 3 one at each well. I have had 8-10 people ask me if we tested for PFOA 
in the past month or so and I think it would be a good idea to test before it 
becomes a mandatory test. Let’s be pro-active on the health and well-being 
of the users of the Salem Water Department. 
• I want to order extra parts starting with the chemical pump stuff so if 
something brakes we have the proper parts on hand to fix it without having 
to call in someone to fix it because we don’t have the parts on hand.
• I will be going to Water School Next week to keep my training up to date 
with the ever changing rules and guidelines. Training is needed to keep my 
Water Class C Operator License up to date and to be able to renew when the 
time comes.

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator




